
 

RE: Deliveries to Seasonal Licensees 

DATE: March 23, 2012 

MEMORANDUM 

Each year the Commission receives inquiries from wholesalers 
requesting permission to make deliveries to seasonal retail licensees prior 
to the April 1st opening day. 

Wholesale licensees may deliver alcoholic beverages (on days 
other than Sunday) to seasonal retail licensees that have renewed their 
licenses at the same location during the five (5) days immediately 
preceding the licensed season.  Wholesalers may not deliver alcoholic 
beverages to new seasonal licensees until the first day of the licensed 
season. 
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